Notice


Dear Students,
I am directed to inform you that a massive opportunity for all is that a short semester is going on from 22 June to 31 July, 2024. Retake and Improvement courses can be taken and completed in this short semester smoothly. All are requested to fill up the attached google form for providing information regarding your retake and improvement course information by 19 June, 2024.

Retake course information providing form
[bookmark: _GoBack]https://forms.gle/SpVxUwoVWhMqQc8MA

Improvement/Makeup course information providing form
https://forms.gle/Rfc8MRgSwRA3HYQW6

